
 
This half term our topic continues: 

Why was World War II a significant       
turning point in British history?          

English 
After finishing our flashback stories on The Piano, we 
will move onto letter writing based on  our class reader: 
‘Letters from the Lighthouse’. We will also write      
newspaper reports and study some war poetry. 

Computing 
We will be learning all 
about staying safe on the 
internet. We will also be 
completing a unit of work 
based on the use of         
spreadsheets. 

Science 
Our Science focus will be on Electricity, including 
making electrical circuits. 

Mathematics 
In sets, we will concentrate 
on fractions,  decimals,     
percentages and shape,   
data and measures. We will 
also ensure that children’s 
recall of x and ÷ facts       
continues to improve. 

Religious  
Education 

We will continue to    
focus on why there 
are different beliefs  

about God. 

French 
We will continue to be 

looking at the           
vocabulary linked  to 

holding a conversation 
when visiting different 
shops around town. 

Year 6 Parent/Carer  Newsletter - Autumn Half Term 2  
The aim of our new curriculum is to link much of the work around a theme,  

which makes learning more exciting and purposeful. 

PSHE 
The children will be focusing 
on human rights and equality. 
We will also continue to focus 

on mental health and  
emotional  wellbeing.  

Creative Carousel 
Gardening 

Cooking—Dig for victory WWII 
Textiles - Make do and mend 

 
 

PE 
 Indoor athletics & 

basketball 

Learning Challenge 

We will continue to study World War II but this 
time from other perspectives. Also we will 
look at the social changes and migration 

which occurred as a result of WWII, as well 
as the main turning points during the war. 


